
 

Colchester Prep & High School would like to invite Year 3 & 4 pupils from across Colchester to join a morning of exploration and experimentation at our 
Science Kitchen on Saturday, February 8 from 9.30-11.30 am. 
  
Throughout the morning, pupils will engage in a variety of fun and exciting experiments that connect science to everyday life. They will have the chance to 
investigate chemical reactions, learn about changes in states of matter, and discover some of the exciting science that can be carried out with everyday items 
found in most kitchen cupboards. 
  
If your parent’s would like for their child to attend, they should contact Admissions at 01206 217 116 or email admissions@colchesterhighschool.co.uk.  This 
event is open to all pupils currently in Year 3 or Year 4. Places are limited and will be offered on a first come basis. 
  
We would also be most grateful if you would share the attached post about our event with your parents. 
  
We look forward to an exciting morning of learning! 
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